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The Bi-Borough Local Safeguarding Children Partnership are releasing a copy of the
‘David Serious Case Review’ on our website, as the review was originally
commissioned under the previous shared Local Safeguarding Children Partnership.
The review is published today by the new Hammersmith and Fulham Safeguarding
Children Partnership.

The Bi-Borough Local Safeguarding Children Partnership will carefully consider the
findings of this important serious case review and work collaboratively with partners,
locally and nationally to ensure that lasting changes can be enacted.

For media enquiries, please contact the Press Office at H&F Council —
press.office@Ibhf.gov.uk
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